
FINAL APPROVED  PROPOSAL:
Faculty Senate Approval on April 14, 2015
BOG Approval on May 14, 2015
WVHEPC Approval on May 29, 2015
WVBE Approval on July 8, 2015



































From: Robert Hagerman [mailto:rhagerma@k12.wv.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 3:23 PM 
To: Crislip-Tacy, Carolyn 
Cc: Linda Bragg 
Subject: Your recent program submission was approved by the WVBE 
 

Good afternoon, 
 
Congratulations! Your recent submission of the new Multi-Categorical undergraduate 
licensure program was officially approved by the West Virginia Board of Education at its 
meeting today as recommended by the Educator Preparation Program Review Board 
(EPPRB).  
 
You will receive official correspondence regarding the approval in the next couple of 
weeks. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Linda Bragg or me if we may be of any assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert 
 
Robert Hagerman 
Assistant Director 
Office of Professional Preparation 
 

 
Building 6, Room 304 
1900 Kanawha Boulevard East 
Charleston, WV 25305-0330 
304.558.7010 P 
800.982.2378 P 
304.558.7843 F 
E-mail: rhagerma@k12.wv.us 
wvde.state.wv.us  

 
 
The information contained in this e-mail message may be confidential information, and may also be 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, interference with, disclosure or copying of this 
material is unauthorized and prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us by 
return email and delete the original message. 
 




